

It's time to kick off a new year of 4-H at St. Joseph! 4-H will be offered to all students in the 4th – 8th grade. We will have an informational meeting on Tuesday, September the 19th right after school. All interested students stay in the gym in their carpool line and they will wait for Mrs. Sceroler to call for them to head over to the cafeteria. The meeting will be over at 4:00 and students can be picked up outside by the cafeteria benches. If your child is interested in joining 4-H, you can enroll online. There is a \$10.00 fee that goes toward the 4H online enrollment plus a \$5.00 dues fee to pay to SJS. (This helps pay for our 4-H shirt). They will need to turn their school club fee in an envelope marked 4-H by October 10th. If paying by check, please make sure it is payable to Saint Joseph School. If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to email me at msceroler@sjscrusaders.org.

Thanks, Misti Sceroler 4-H Faculty Sponsor